
SITE COUNCIL MEETING 
WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 22, 2017 at 3:00 p.m. 

(originally scheduled for February 8th – was postponed until the 22nd) 
 
 
Facilitator: Cindy Fletcher/Student Services Coordinator 
Attendees; Christina Anderson/6th Grade Teacher, Alli Lewis/3rd Grade Teacher, Jennifer Harley/Administrative 
Assistant, Leslie Durham/Parent, Scott Wills/Parent.  Absent; Becky McClain/Parent, Shireen Larson/Parent, 
Caryn Cole/Principal 
 
Space Utilization/Repurposing Committee 

 Updated on the repurposing committee – Elite Performance Academy (currently at Central Christian 
Church) will be moving to Humphrey Elementary.     The portables at Humphrey will be removed and 
replaced with a new building.  Move should be complete for the 17/18 school year. 

 
Character Education  

 Site Council reviewed 12 different Character Ed programs and narrowed it down to their top 4 at our 
last meeting.  The staff then reviewed the top 4 and decided on what they think will work best of for 
our site and the decision was to use Character Counts.  Next year will be an introduction year since we 
are implementing two other programs at our school as well; Project Lead the Way and Write for the 
Beginning (Thinking Maps).  Caryn has been trained in Character Counts so she will be training the 
staff.  Caryn made need to look at attending additional training on some of the new components, but 
in the meantime she will get this started next school year. 

  
AZ Merit 

 Testing this year will all be done online.  No more paper/pencil testing booklets.  Our testing 
coordinators will be attending a meeting later this week to get more details on dates, but the testing 
window opens on March 28th.   Parents will be notified as soon as possible once our dates have been 
finalized.  Student attendance is critical. 

 
Parent Survey 

 Our annual parent survey has been sent out via Infinite Campus.  It’s an online survey and our goal is to 
have a 60% return.    We will continue to send out the reminders and the survey link through Infinite 
Campus messenger.  Survey closes on March 10th.  

 
Student Survey 

 Student surveys were reviewed by grade level.  A couple of small changes will be made; 
o Changing the rating categories “Agree and Disagree” to “Yes and No” 
o Removing the Tribe agreement questions 

 Survey will go out 4th quarter 
 

 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 3:30 p.m.    Next meeting is Wednesday, April 12, 2017 at 3:00 p.m.  


